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Many thanks to the alumni, faculty, and department
staff who contributed.

Published May 2001.

Our web locations are:
http://www.geology.wisc.edu

and
http://www.geology.wisc.edu/alumni/outcrop

We'd like to hear from you!

Send your news for next year’s Outcrop to:
Mary Diman diman@geology.wisc.edu
1215 W. Dayton St., Rm. 220

Madison, WI 53706

Got email?

Please send us your email address so we can inform
you of upcoming alumni events. Got a web page? Tell
us and we will link it to our alumni page.

And if you’d like to hear from us weekly you can
receive a copy of the Geobulletin (weekly news from
Weeks Hall) via e-mail.

Send request to:
geodept@geology.wisc.edu
On the subject line: G&G Alumni

Upcoming Alumni Gathering
Monday June 4, 2001
AAGP Denver Meeting

The UW Geology and Geophysics Department will hold
a private alumni reception again at AAPG in Denver.

Lloyd Pray, Bob Dott, and Alan Carroll will be in
attendance.

The time will be 5:30 to 7:30 on Monday, June 4, at
the Hyatt Regency.

Cover: The Jack Hills metaconglomerate, Western
Australia (photo), contains detrital zircons older than any
known rock. The oldest zircon (4.404 Ga, inset) formed
50-100 m.y. after the Moon and the Earth’s core, and 160
m.y. after the Earth itself (timeline). See page 23, “The
Cool Early Earth.”



